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Loudoun to Hold Virtual Public Meeting on Harmony Middle School Shared-
Use Path June 7 

 
Loudoun County is hosting an online public meeting on the Harmony Middle School 

Shared-Use Path project. The public meeting will be held on Wednesday, June 7, 2023, 6:00 – 7:00 
p.m. via WebEx. Members of the public are invited to join the virtual meeting to learn, ask 
questions and provide input about the project.  

 
Meeting details, including login information, are available at loudoun.gov/HarmonyPath. 

Members of the public must sign up in advance to ask questions during the meeting no later than 
12:00 p.m., June 6, 2023. Online participants may also send questions to the project team as Q&A 
messages, which will be answered during the meeting as time allows. 

This project will design and construct a shared-use path, sidewalk and drainage 
improvements along the north side of West Colonial Highway (Business Route 7) in the Town of 
Hamilton. The shared-use path is proposed to extend from the existing shared-use path near Green 
Top Drive, just east of Route 287 in the Town of Purcellville, to North Reid Street (Route 1106). 
The shared-use path will then transition to a sidewalk at North Reid Street and continue to the 
existing sidewalk east of South Hughes Street (Route 709) in the Town of Hamilton.  
 

Comments will be accepted through June 21, 2023, on the online comment form at 
loudoun.gov/HarmonyPath; by mail to Carmine Parascandola, Loudoun County Department of 
Transportation & Capital Infrastructure, 101 Blue Seal Drive, Leesburg, VA, 20177; or by email to 
dtci@loudoun.gov. Reference “Harmony Middle School Shared Use Path” in the subject line. 

For more information about the Harmony Middle School Shared-Use Path project, including 
a link to sign up for updates about the project and details about the upcoming public meeting, visit 
loudoun.gov/harmonypath. 
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